## **Newton St Cyres Parish Council**

## NOTICE OF VACANCY for PARISH COUNCILLOR

There is a vacancy for Parish Councillor to join with effect from September 2024

Eligible candidates must appear on the current register of the Voters List; or the applicant should during the whole of the twelve months preceding the relevant date have resided in or within three miles of the parish; or the applicant's only place of work during the whole of the twelve months preceding the relevant date is in the parish.

Co-option will take place at the Parish Council meeting on Thursday 5 September, 7pm in the Club Room at the Parish Hall

Candidates will have the opportunity to explain briefly why they wish to be co-opted

For an informal discussion about the role of a Parish Councillor, please contact Graeme Barnell, Chair (07564 541572) or Liz Ouldridge, Vice Chair (01392 851621)

To apply, please email the Clerk for a co-option form, which must be returned before noon on Friday 30 August

parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk

For more information about council activities please visit the council website at

https://www.middevonparish.co.uk/newtonstcyres